Decatur Road & Bridge

——
From: rchd2@ruraltel.net
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:07 AM
To: Decatur Road & Bridge
Subject: cdl liscenses

To whom it may concern; I would like to show my support for the House Bill 2295, that Adam Smith is
purposing. If passed this would make things at the county level a lot easier, and possibly easier to find and hire
new employees.

Mark Loop
Supervisor
Rawlins County Road & Bridge




